
 
 

ECPA Insights 
 

The EU in 2024 : what should public affairs practitioners expect ? 
 

A media perspective 
 

When: Thursday 25 January 2024 - 16.30/17.30 
 

Where: Online (a link will be sent to participants) 
 
The ECPA has the pleasure to hold its first event of the year to discuss the upcoming 
year, which will be rich in news between national and European elections, renewal of 
the European Commission, economic, institutional, security and transatlantic 
questions to name a few topics. 
  
To help us understand where the media editorial focus will be and how your 
organisation should navigate future uncertainties, we will have the honour of hosting 
two long-standing Brussels insiders from the media scene: 
 
Florence Autret, Economic Journalist (OFF Investigation, L’Agefi, La Tribune) 
  

  
 
Grégoire Lory, Journalist at euronews (viEUws, Radio France, ABC) 
 

 
 

The event is free for all ECPA members and their staff. 
 

Registrations: Christophe.lecureuil@theecpa.eu 
 


